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As a concerned citizen of this country, who has listened to river communities concerns and 
particularly those of Aboriginal people who have memories of the untapped flood plain and it’s 
bountiful provisions for both people and wildlife, I feel exasperated that even with all the 
knowledge we can bring to ecosystem survival and the necessity of maintaining/reverting to or 
replicating, as far as is possible, the natural and historical flows for the benefit of these systems, 
certain vested interests both public and private continue to sacrifice environmental health and 
well-being to their own ends. Please at least regulate this reprehensible situation before it is too 
late to even remotely restore a once flourishing and necessary lifeline. 


